
Dear Friends and Partners in ministry,              May 6, 2017 

We praise God that He supplies all our needs according to His riches in glory.  During our 

many miles of travel, God has met every need! We have had a great few months of meetings 

traveling to North Carolina, Michigan, Pennsylvania, Ohio and Maryland. After Maryland, we took 

a little break and moved a couple meetings to later dates as we awaited the arrival of our third 

son. I apologize for the lateness of this letter as we were waiting so we could give baby news! 

After we spent the night in the hospital expecting his arrival,  he decided to wait awhile longer 

(perhaps from hearing his crazy brothers). On May 1st, Charity was induced and Noah Charles 

Jenney was born. We are so thankful for God’s hand of protection and for our precious gift from 

God. We are so blessed! Judson and Samuel are enjoying their new baby brother and love him so 

much! 

During this time of less travel, Judson was actually asking to go on a “big ride” as though 

he missed traveling. On deputation, he has really enjoyed meeting the “passers” (pastors) and 

new “friends” as he calls them. Though we took a break from traveling, the Lord blessed us with 

two local missions conferences. Charity and the boys were able to join me for one of them the 

Sunday before Noah was born. We really appreciate these churches having us present our 

ministry and share our burden with them even though we had to miss most of both conferences 

due to the timing of Noah’s birth.   

We are pleased to announce that after a few more churches have taken us on for 

support we are now at 26%! We are excited about this new milestone! God is so good to 

continue to draw our attention towards the things of heaven and the importance of the mission 

he has given us on earth. Interestingly, I discovered that I have two third cousins in the 

Southwest, one in Arizona and one in Southern California not too far from where we will be. It is 

a small world!  

Please continue to pray for our country and for God to send more laborers into the 

harvest. Pray for the people of San Clemente to be open to the Gospel and a new church. Please 

pray that God gives Charity a speedy recovery and quick adjustment for the boys before we hit 

the road again and that God will direct us to appropriate meetings for the rest of this year. Your 

prayers are so dear to us; we cannot tell you how much they mean! We love and are so thankful 

for you all! 

Gratefully Yours,  

Stephen, Charity, Judson, Samuel and Noah Jenneys 


